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February 28, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder of the American

G.I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for writing me with your concerns about higher
education in South Texas.

I realize how vital a four year university is to South
Texas. A top priority of mine has always been to enhance the
educational system and to expand the opportunities at all
levels.

If you wish to keep up with the progress of any bills re-
lating to education or any other bills, you can call 1-800-252-
9693.

Again, thank you for writing. Please let me know if I
or a member of my staff may assist you on any matter in the
future.

Sincerely,
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FRANK TEJEDA
STATE SENATOR
DISTRICT 19
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